
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: March 4, 2021 
 
Subject: Report PACAC21-006 

 100th Anniversary of Hunter Street Bridge  
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to determine the interest and potential role of the PACAC in the 
commemoration of the 100th Anniversary of the Hunter Street Bridge. 
 
 

Recommendations  
 
That the PACAC approve the recommendations outlined in Report PACAC21-006, 
dated March 4, 2021 of the Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
a) That the report be received for information and discussion, and; 

 
b) That the Chair be directed to advise the Trent Valley Archives that PACAC will 

participate in the recognition of the 100th Anniversary. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

The Committee’s annual budget provides funding for initiatives which support its 
commitment to increasing awareness of heritage conservation in Peterborough. The 
Committee is not pursuing the Heritage Tradeshow event this year; therefore funding is 
available for an alternative event. The last tradeshow event budget was $3,000 which 
included $2,000 for a Coordinator. This cost can be accommodated within the 2021 
PACAC budget. 
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Background 

To commemorate the 100th Anniversary of the completion of the Hunter Street Bridge 
on August 2, 2021, The Trent Valley Archives (TVA) is producing a commemorative 
booklet and a video in partnership with YourTV. TVA approached the City to ask if it is 
interested in hosting an event on that day.  

The Hunter Street Bridge is a contributing heritage attribute of the Riverside Park & 
Hunter Street Bridge Cultural Heritage Landscape which was designated by the City in 
2019 and is recognized as a significant landmark in the City in its own right. The 100th 
Anniversary of the completion of the bridge would be an opportunity to organize an 
appropriate commemoration activity that would increase awareness of heritage 
conservation in Peterborough. The undertaking by the PACAC would constitute the 
extent of commemoration undertaken by the City relating to this milestone.  

 

Submitted by, 

 
Erik Hanson Jennifer Guerin  
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher   

 
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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